
From: Ron Myers
To: James Bradshaw
Cc: Donald Martin; JoAn Witzel; Everet Witzel
Subject: KRSR, Ridgecrest, CA - Cancellation of License
Date: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 6:05:55 AM

Federal Communications Commission
 
 
Dear Mr. Bradshaw,
 
We hereby request that the Commission cancel the license of our FM station KRSR, Ridgecrest,
CA, which is no longer operating.
 
Sincerely,
 
Ron Myers
Program and Engineering Services
...on behalf of the President and board of directors
 
RADIO 74 INTERNATIONALE
1209 W. Robert Ave
Ridgecrest, CA 93555
 
Tel.  760 375 2355
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